
 
Dear TK/Kindergarten Parent: 
 
As part of our commitment to the safety of our TK/kindergarten students, it has been 
District practice to require that all TK/K students be met by the parent/guardian or an adult 
listed on the emergency card at the after-school bus stop.  If an adult is not at the stop, 
the child will be returned to the school site.  The school will contact the parent/guardian 
to pick the child up at the school office. 
 
Current practice is that the first 2 times a TK/K student is not met at the stop; he/she will 
be returned to the school site.  After the third offense, the child will be returned to the 
school site and will no longer be eligible for after school busing.  The child will not be 
transported after school for the remainder of the TK/kindergarten year and the 
parent/guardian or adult listed on the emergency card will need to pick the child up after 
class at the school site. 
 
Please help us ensure the safety of your TK/kindergarten student by meeting your child 
at his/her after school bus stop. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paula Ford 
Paula Ford 
Assistant Superintendent Business Services 
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